Thanks for the info Diane on the redistricting proposal and the maps. | am copying the redistricting
committee and several neighbors as this is really a disgrace.

University City is a community where we all live, dine, shop, kids go to school, the library, etc. Several
families have lived here for multiple generations, even passing their homes down from parents to
kids. Now to see the government tearing the community apart by lopping off a few homes on the east
side of UC and shoving it into the Sorrento Valley district, and separating us from the rest of UC is
unconscionable. They are treating us as if we don’t even exist as part of UC and have not been part of
this community, some of us for 30-50 or more years.

East UC that is now being proposed to be DUMPED into the Sorrento Valley district may be convenient
for the politicians but we in East UC are in NO way affiliated with Sorrento Valley. We don’t shop there,
kids don’t go to school there, nobody uses the library in there, and the Sorrento Valley Fire Department
does not service us. We will get NO fair representation being a small sliver of UC shoved into the
Sorrento Valley district. | urge you to write about this FRACTURE in the newsletter. We are ONE UC,
ONE COMMUNITY. We in UC participate in the UC events, go to the meetings and are part of the
community and have been for DECADES. To discard us and sever us from the community we have been
a part of for as long as any of us have known is just not acceptable because it is simply a convenience for
the ‘numbers’.

| hope others will voice their opinion as well if we all want to have a ONE UC voice as we all have had for
as long as we have lived here.

fanis Deady



